
Year 5                                             Spring 1 

Message from the class teachers:
Happy new year and welcome back to another exciting term in year 5.. 
Autumn 2 was incredibly successful. We sadly said goodbye to Miss Shanker, 
but we have welcomed Mr Hartness to the team! We learnt about maps, 
focused on space in science and looked at food and nutrition in PSHE.

An overview of learning this half term
- Maths: We will be starting the term off with multiplication and division.
- English: We are going to be looking at a setting description of a river to 
begin with this term. 
- Geography – Rivers will be the focus of our lessons with our topic being 
called ‘Raging Rivers.'
- Science: Materials and their properties
- RE: What would Jesus do?
- Spanish: The weather.
- Art: Focusing on the art by Robin Brooks we will create our own collage.
- Computing: Microbits 
- PE: Dance and swimming

The Year 5 Team! 

Key dates this half term:

• PE – Monday Afternoons 

• Swimming – Fridays

• Residential – 29th January – 
31st January
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